
Social dialogue and collective bargaining 
conference - 12-13 December

 Europe 

EPSU's fourth conference on the social dialogue and collective bargaining will take 
place on 12-13 December in Brussels with financial support from the European 
Commission. There will be general discussions about developments in the 
intersectoral social dialogue and collective bargaining across Europe. Specific topics 
will include: low pay, working time, outsourcing, young workers and migrant 
workers.
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